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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 18th December   

This week: 
 

Monday: 

Year 2 Nativity @ 2pm—Doors Open 1.50pm 
 
KS2 Christmas Sing on the playground. Gates open at 2.40pm. Starts at 2.50pm 
 
Hot drinks and mince pies will be served from the gazebo 
 

Tuesday:  Christmas Party Day ~ own clothes  

Entertainer for the whole school in the morning—look out for pictures on SeeSaw 

 

Please pay £1 donations on Parent Pay  

 

Wednesday: Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day  

Christmas Jumper Day or wear own clothes and a Christmas accessory. 

 

Year 1 and Reception Christmas Sing  2.45pm—Doors open 2.40pm  
 

Thursday: 

Reception Trip to Lowry Theatre  
 

Friday: 

School Uniform as normal 

School closes at 2pm  

Thank you for your support this 

term. It has been a busy one with 

many highlights.  

We hope you’re noticing              

improvements in communication 

and consistency of messages.  

We look forward to continuing to 

work closely with parents and      

carers in the spring term.  



Wee 
 

Well done to these superstars!   
They were all chosen for an Achievement Award this week. 
Rec: Isabelle and Xander, Y1: Ben and Isla, Y2: Zack and Zaviyar, 
Y3: Sunny, Lola, Elsie H, Y4: Elliot, Enzo, Y5: Lyla, Sienna, Y6: Albie, 
Talliah 

We wish you all a Peaceful Christmas Break and Happy New Year 

School Reopens on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

 

Thank you for supporting our  Christmas Markets 
Thank you to our wonderful school community for supporting our Christmas Markets  

They were our most successful to date!  


